
 
 

 

 

 
On Wednesday, October 12, 2017 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, 

La Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members 
present. Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  
The September minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes 
as corrected.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  We reviewed the monthly bills.  A 
motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The new vehicle 
should be here in time for the firemen November 4th dance. 

Roads Report:  We are waiting for Les Manske to start the repairs on Korn Coulee Road 
project.  And we have not received an update from the Town of Greenfield on the spillway on 
Kammel Coulee Road.  The FEMA meeting is October 26.  Tom will check into a purchasing a new 
pressure washer.  Dan gave and update on Cornell Road. 

We reviewed the preliminary budget.    
We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.   
Our next meeting will be Wednesday, November 8, 2017 at immediately following the 

budget hearing and special meeting which starts at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made and seconded to 
adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  


